10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 18 October

Zimbabwe: Prospects for Stability

The Prime Minister saw over the weekend
JIC(82)(N)106.

Mrs Thatcher has commented that in view
of the reports of torture in Zimbabwe we shall
soon need to reassess our military aid.

I am copying this letter to Richard Mottram
(Ministry of Defence) and Richard Hatfield
(Cabinet Office).

Brian Fall, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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